
 

Maths –  MONEY 

 

We are coming to the end of our Money unit but please keep 
practicing counting at home. Please complete the money sheet as 
part of your homework. 

 

Reading 

 

We did lots of super reading this half term so we had our PJ day 
reward!!!!! Keep it up and please read at least 3 times a week and 

write in the reading record. Children are now getting independent 
readers and can change their own books once their records have 

been checked. We will continue working up the reading ladder for 

our next reward! 

 

Spellings -  
With your spellings, put them into a sentence. Make sure you write in your 

best handwriting style! 
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November December 
 

New Topic – History Street Detectives 

 
Next half term, we will be looking at Ollerton in detail for our 
History topic. There is a brand new ‘DO IT, MAKE IT, WRITE IT’!’ 
board to complete! Can you make a start on it over the 
holidays? How many can you do over the next half term? 
We are looking forward to seeing your efforts for our display! 
 

Additional Information 

• Year 2 will be having PE on MONDAYS AND THURSDAYS this half 

term as we will be having MANSFIELD TOWN taking our 

session on Monday afternoons. Please come to school 

dressed in school PE KITS. Remove jewellery or cover earrings 

with plasters. 

• Homework is sent out on Fridays, to be returned the 

following Wednesday. 

• Spelling tests are on Fridays  

.Thank you for your support. Have a super weekend! 

Mrs Harris 

Friday 14rd February 2025 

Word of the Week: DIVERSITY 

 

 


